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Brentwood Gardens
CV3 6AS

* REALISTICALLY PRICED FIRST FLOOR FLAT WITH NO
UPWARD CHAIN * SET IN ESTABLISHED LAWN COMMUNAL
GARDENS WITH CAR PARKING * SPECIFICALLY FOR OVER 55'S
WITH 24 HOUR PULL CORD SERVICE * 2 BEDROOMS *
VIEWING HIGHLY RECOMMENDED

Welcome to this charming 2-bedroom first-floor flat located in the
serene Brentwood Gardens of Finham, Coventry. This property is a
perfect fit for those aged over 55 who are looking for a peaceful and
comfortable living space with 24 hour pull cord service.

Upon entering, you are greeted by a cosy communal reception area
with staircase/ stairlift to the first floor through to the flat. The flat
boasts gas central heating and double glazing with two well-
appointed bedrooms, spacious lounge through to the fitted kitchen
with slot in electric cooker and washing machine and offering
ample space for rest and relaxation throughout with shower room.

One of the standout features of this property is the established
lawned communal gardens, providing a picturesque setting for
leisurely strolls or enjoying a cup of tea outdoors. The presence of
gas central heating adds to the convenience and warmth of this
lovely flat.

With no upward chain, this realistically priced flat offers a hassle-
free opportunity to settle into a welcoming community. Don't miss
out on the chance to make this delightful flat your new home.

The two bedroom first floor Leasehold flat has a 99 year lease with
65 years remaining with the Service Charge Approx £250 per month
which includes the Building Insurance and a sinking fund with
almost half of the monthly charge specifically for this fund. We
wish to advise that this information must be clarified with solicitors.
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Dimensions

ENTRANCE HALL

SPACIOUS LOUNGE
5.17 x 2.95

KITCHEN WITH
COOKER & WASHING
MACHINE
2.37 x 2.22

BEDROOM ONE
3.97 x 2.60

BEDROOM TWO
3.93 x 1.78

SHOWER ROOM

COMMUNAL CAR
PARKING

WELL LAID OUT
LAWN COMMUNAL
GARDENS

NO UPWARD CHAIN



Floor Plan Location Map

EPC

Total area: 529.00 sq ft
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